
Minutes of the Clubs New Zealand three day Snooker tournament 

Hosted by the Tokoroa Club Inc 

27th May to 30th May 2022 

8.35am 

 

Present:  Terry Ray (Clubs NZ Representative), Wayne Jowett (Minute Taker), Rob Elvin, Mick Reilly, 

Rusty Wolland (Taupo Cosmopolitan Club), Robert Huggins (Mt Maunganui RSA), Roy Gordon (Te 

Puke RSA), Kevin Moore (Petone Workingmen’s Club), Zeke Cowley, John Williams, John Campbell, 

Trudee Morris,Phyl Wilkinson, Darren Manthey, Tom Mainwaring, Rob Marshall, Brian Roebeck, Ian 

Morris, John Macmillan, Lucretia Goodwin (Tokoroa Club Inc) 

 

Meeting chaired by Terry Ray President Clubs NZ 

 

Minutes of the last AGM. 

Terry stated that there had been no minutes received by Club NZ with regards to the tournament 

hosted by the Hamilton Cosmo9politan club in 2021 

Matters Arising 

As above no minutes = no matters arising 

Application to host future tournaments 

Mount Maunganui RSA have applied to host the 2023 tournament. 

 

General Business 

Tournament referees are to be Rob Elvin and Kevin Moore. 

Agreed 

A general discussion then took place over  

1) Foul and miss rule & 

2) Central ball contact 

Consensus happy with the discussion outcomes. 

Terry Ray offered his thanks to Jeff Bullus for the preparation of the tables and to the Tokoroa Club 

for hosting. 

There being no further general business Terry Ray closed the meeting 

Meeting Closed 8.50am 



Next AGM 

Scheduled to be held  

Mt Maunganui RSA 

Date TBC 


